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   Farsley Farfield Primary School 
Cote Lane, Farsley, Leeds LS28 5ED 

Infants: Telephone 0113 2058133 

Juniors: Telephone: 0113 2058130  
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Year 6 Residential June 2015 
 

Thursday, 16 October 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are once again taking the Year 6 children on residential this academic year to Once 

Brewed Youth Hostel in Northumberland. We regard the Year 6 residential as an invaluable 

and rewarding experience in the social and emotional development of the pupils of Farsley 

Farfield and due to the successes of the past we do not doubt that it will again be a great 

hit.  The dates of the trip are Tuesday 2nd – Friday 5th June. 

 

The cost of the residential is expected to be around £160.00 per child.  This price may 

change slightly depending on number of children attending and kit hire for those children 

that need to hire walking boots and waterproofs. 

    

Please complete and return the reply slip on the second page to say if you would like your 

child to go on the trip and enclose a £40.00 deposit to secure his/her position. We are 

asking for this deposit as the school has already had to make payments for the trip and will 

need to make further payments in the near future. Please make sure that we receive 

deposits as soon as possible and no later than Friday 24th October. Any cheques need to 

be made payable to Farsley Farfield Primary School. 

    

Once you have paid your deposit, you will be issued with a payment card.  You will then be 

asked to make 4 payments of £25 each month in November, December, January and 

February and a final payment in March of the outstanding balance.  The full balance must 

be paid in full by 31st March 2015.  

 

The finalised cost and a kit order form for those families wishing to hire walking boots and 

waterproofs will be sent in due course.  A meeting for parents will be held later in the year 

giving more information. 

 

If you have any questions or difficulties paying the amount, please contact either myself, 

Mrs Lambert or Mrs Spencer where your circumstances will be dealt with confidentially. 

    

Yours faithfully, 

 
 

Mr D Cooke  

Assistant Head Teacher and Group Leader 
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Year 6 Residential June 2015 

 

 

I would like my child to attend the year 6 residential in June 2015 and enclose a deposit 

of £40.00 to secure a place for my child.  Please make cheques payable to Farsley 

Farfield Primary School. 

 

 

Name of child: _______________________________________________ 

 

 

Class:   _______________________________________________ 

 

 


